
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
>9/11/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09447-2025[ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Cristina Slaton 
Thursday, September 11, 2025 11:12 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Energy Cost 

Good morning, 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE - Consumers & Representatives in dockets 20240026 and 20240172. 

Thank you. 

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith <Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2025 11:00 AM 
To: Cristina Slaton <cslaton@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Energy Cost 

From: Ron Lash <flashco56@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 2:54 PM 
To: LaRosa(5)psc.state.fl.us 
Cc: Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark 
<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Passidomo Smith <Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fl.us>: Consumer Contact 
<Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Energy Cost 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Chairman La Rosa, 
This is the third email and I received not response. I sending again and including your board members and the 
generic PSC email. 
I was asking but now I’m demanding a response to the question of how the PCS has granted increases resulting 
in a 50% increase in our TECO energy bill 
Just in case that no one on the commission is not tracking these company’s earnings I’m attaching TECO’s 
parent company’s most recent earnings. 
If you think I’m am just an elderly nuisance that will just go away,, you can think again! 
Your prompt and legitimate response is expected! ! 

On Mon, Sep 8, 2025 at 12:38 PM Ron Lash <flashco56@gmail.com> wrote: 

I expected a response. How does 
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